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17th September 2025 
 
Dear parents / carers,  
 

Reading Books  
 
At Colmers Farm Primary School we want all children to learn to ready, but we also want them to 
enjoy reading.  
 
For this reason, children will be bringing home a reading book that is matched or suited to their 
reading ability. 
 
This is determined either by Read Write Inc (RWI) in EYFS and KS1, or by Accelerated Reader 
(AR) in KS2. This will be changed regularly, either by their teacher (KS1) or by themselves (KS2).  
 
Children will also bring home a ‘Reading for Pleasure’’ book. This book will not necessarily be 
matched to their reading ability and is therefore for sharing at home, with an adult or older family 
member.  
 
We apologise for the delay in KS2 AR books, but we are waiting for a technical error to be fixed so 
children can complete their quizzes.  
 
We strongly encourage all children to read at home every day and we value your support with this.  
 
Should you have any queries please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 
enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Williams 
Headteacher 
  
 
 
 
 

mailto:enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org

